
NOTICE 

CONSTRUCTION OF KIPEVU ROAD FROM GATE 18 TO 

CHANGAMWE ROUND ABOUT 

KPA has almost finalized the land acquisition 

paving the way for the full implementation plan 

of the project. 

The contractor intends to fully mobilize the 

construction equipment leading to massive 

earth works within the project section starting 

9th April, 2018. 

As part of the traffic management, it is 

intended that the existing Port bound traffic be 

re-routed to use the Port Reitz Road and 

entering the Port through Gate 24 while exiting 

the Port through the gate 18 exit lane. 

The scope involves expanding the road to 3 

lanes either side, with additional pedestrian 

lanes, cycle track and services lane on either 

sides of the dual carriage. 

 


